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Barry Sistrunk Sr. <barry_sistrunk@muzak.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 12:39 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Please don’t make any changes to the system that is in place now! there isn’t a problem with this system, and the good thing about it,
is it allows people with smaller accounts to get into the trades. Please don’t make any changes.

RIN 3038-AC61.

Barry Sistrunk Sr.
Repair Dept. Supervisor
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